
 

From: Trevor Gately <ts_4btles@hotmail.co.nz>  

Sent: 19 September 2021 1:16 PM 

To: Marina Buonocore <Marina@caca.co.nz> 

Subject: Network Tasman Trust 

 

I would like to make a submission into the review of options for ownership of Network Tasman Limited. 

 

My submission is to support and agree with the unanimous recommendation of the directors, which is also 

the Trustees preference, that the existing consumer trust ownership be maintained.   This existing 

arrangement has served our community perfectly well, and should be continued with. 

 

I don’t need to be able to address the Trustees at the proposed public meeting. 
 

Thank you. 

 

Kind regards 

Trevor Gately 

25 Cautley Street 

Richmond 7020 

Nelson 
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